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Next PTO meetings

February 13 @ 6:30

March 20 @ 6:30

in the Music Room

February is always the
‘calm before the storm’ for
me.  It’s the time before
spring sports get going,
before the end of the year
activities begin, it’s the
time to wind down and
refocus.

Springtime in PTO world is
time to start planning for next year (can you believe it?)
We will have some budget meetings in late March and
April.  If you would like to be involved please email
Anthony at treasurer@ewpto.com .  Also it’s time to start
thinking about being ‘more involved’ next year, joining the
board and helping run the PTO.

We have some fun and exciting Winter/Spring events
being planned! If you want to help out at some of these
events, contact us!

● Talent Show 2/24
● Parents Night Out/Trivia Night- 3/17
● School Dance 4/28
● Strawberry Fest- 6/2

Some events that need a leader, someone to organize
plan and facilitate the entire event:

● Mother’s Day plant sale
● Jog-a-thon
● Cultural Fair
● Cakewalk at Strawberry Fest

Please contact us to help out presidents@ewpto.com
Thank you!

Colleen Mattatall
Second Year PTO President
PTOBoard@ewpto.com

February 10: Spirit Jersey Day

February 12, Tubing at Powder Ridge

Sold out

February 13: PTO Meeting

@ 6:30 in Music Room

February 18: Wolfpack Hockey Game

@7:30 XL Center, see attached flier

February 1 7, 20 and 21

Winter Recess, no school

February 24: E-W Talent Show

6pm at Webb School Auditorium, see flier attached

February 27 - March 3: Scholastic Bookfair

Volunteers needed!
https://bit.ly/ewbookfairvol

Open to Public 2/28@ 3:30-6:00pm

3/1@ 4:00 - 7:00pm

March 17

Parents Night Out/Trivia Night

mailto:treasurer@ewpto.com
mailto:presidents@ewpto.com
https://bit.ly/ewbookfairvol


Scholastic Bookfair

Students in grades 6, 4 and 2 can shop on Thursday during the school day.

Students in grades 3 and 5 can shop on Friday during the school day.

For Grades K/1 ask their teachers which day they can shop.

All of this wonderful bookfair requires tremendous amount of volunteers, especially
on Monday (when the littles make wishlists) and Thursday and Friday when the
children shop.  If you can, PLEASE volunteer a few hours https://bit.ly/ewbookfairvol

Thank you to our generous sponsors!


